Transcript CPAP Commercial

“Millions of CPAP Machines, also known as “continuous positive airway
pressure’” machines, were recalled by Philips Respironics. They were recalled
because the sound abatement foam used in the machines has been degrading
and sending black debris or particles down people’s throats during use. These
particles have been causing serious problems that range from heart and lung
issues to different types of cancers.

If you have used or are currently using one of these machines, please give me
a call.”



